
February 17, 2018 

Flotilla 10-06 Report to Division 

Membership: 

Lost a couple, gained a couple, steady at 40 members with couple more in 

pipeline. 

Recognition: 

Four Flotilla members were recognized with the Auxiliary Annual Performance 

Award, One had ‘Century Club’ award. And another ‘Recreational Boating Safety 

Award’. 

Participation:   

Members who did not pay annual dues resulted in only three dis-enrollments. 

Others remaining on the roles pay annual dues but have no other involvement 

with the Auxiliary with no further commitment. 

Flotilla Officers: 

Most positions have been filled, with three more being filled last meeting (MS, CS, 

and tentative DV), still looking for a couple more (NS) and a couple unofficial 

positions (Social Media, Lay Leader). Also trying to recruit an Assistant for each 

position.  

Member Training: 

Everyone except newest member have completed AMT, and everyone who will be 

due in next year notified. 

 

Future Events: 

PE classes and most PA events have been scheduled. 
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